
NOTICE OF CANCELLATION

WILDLIFE CORRIDOR CONSERVATION AUTHORITY
GOVERNING BOARD MEETING

THE REGULAR MEETING OF THE WILDLIFE CORRIDOR CONSERVATION
AUTHORITY GOVERNING BOARD SCHEDULED FOR WEDNESDAY,

JULY 3, 2019 AT 7:30 PM AT THE BREA CIVIC AND CULTURAL CENTER,
1 CIVIC CENTER CIRCLE, BREA, CALIFORNIA, HAS BEEN  

CANCELLED.

The next regularly scheduled meeting is September 4, 2019 in Brea.

Any questions should be directed to Diane Sacks at 310-589-3230, ext. 122.

Glenn Parker, Chair, City of Brea
Michael Hughes, Vice-Chair, Public Member 

Henry Bouchot, City of Whittier
Kelly Elliott, California State Parks
Ruth M. Low, City of Diamond Bar

Santa Monica Mountains Conservancy
Claire Schlotterbeck, Public Member

Ivan Sulic, Los Angeles County Board of Supervisors
Jane L. Williams, City of La Habra Heights

_________________

Joseph T. Edmiston, FAICP, ASLA (Hon), Executive Officer
Rorie Skei, Chief Deputy Executive Officer


